ONYX

The Committee received a copy of the correspondence from Mr Tim Roulston, Regional Manager,
Onyx Group concerning the comments made at the 9 April 2002 meeting of the committee regarding
the speed at which their trucks were being driven and other matters relating to maintenance and
presentation. The committee received the correspondence and noted the assurances given by
Mr Roulston and the measures undertaken by the company to resolve the issues raised.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


